
 

 

Riverside County Emergency Food and 
Shelter Program (EFSP) 

  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 

September 11, 2019 

EFSP LOCAL BOARD MEETING 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the September 11, 2019 

Riverside County EFSP Local Board Meeting has been cancelled. A 

special meeting was called to meet on September 4, 2019 to meet 

EFSP Supplemental Funding Application requirements in a timely 

manner.  

The next regularly scheduled EFSP Local Board Meeting will be held 

as follows: 

 

 Date:    Wednesday, November 13, 2019 
 

 Time:  9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 

 Location:  DPSS Staff Development 

22690 Cactus Street 

Moreno Valley, California 92553 

  
The agenda for the Wednesday, November 13, 2019 meeting will be posted on 

the DPSS website in accordance with the Ralph M. Brown Act.  

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Tiffany Nelson by phone at 951-

358-6684 or by email at Tinelson@rivco.org.  

 

Dated: September 3, 2019 
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